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           March 12th 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Easter Egg Raffle and Paste Egg Competition 2018 

 

Easter is nearly upon us, once again, and the children are preparing themselves to celebrate the joyous 

occasion of the Resurrection.  Each year, as we prepare to end or sprig term, the school holds an 

Easter Egg Raffle and a Paste Egg Competition.  

Easter Egg Raffle 

We will be having a children’s ‘Easter Egg’ raffle on the final morning of this term (29.03.18). We will be 

collecting chocolate egg donations over the next couple of weeks and we would welcome any 

contributions (small or big) that you could make to our egg collection.  

There will be an opportunity to purchase raffle tickets before the event and a school app message will 

be sent out to let you know further details.  Once again may I thank you for your support and fingers 

crossed we collect lots of eggs for the children! 

 

Paste Egg Competition 

Once again, we will be having an Easter paste egg competition this year. There is no particular theme 

and eggs can be decorated in any way, however, an Easter theme would be nice to see. There will also 

be a parent and staff category, so if you’re feeling creative and have had lots of fun watching your 

child making a paste egg, then why not enter yourself? Can you please make sure all entries have 

names and classes clearly marked. Egg entries should come into school on Monday 26th March. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

L J Duncan (Headteacher) 
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